
THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We began the week with
a fantastic assembly
from our "Globe
Trotters," who shared
fascinating stories and
insights about their
cultures and countries of
heritage. It was a
heartwarming reminder
of our focus word,
"connected," as we
celebrated the diversity
that binds our school
community.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 22nd November 2024

Parents evenings- 25th/
26th November:
25th- Sunbeams/
1N/1BM/2F/3H/4K/6WW
26th – Rainbows/ 2S/ 3R/
4R/5O/5N/6S   

Christmas Fayre - Tuesday
10th December from 3-
4.30pm

Monday 16th December-
EYFS 2pm Christmas
performance
Tuesday 17th December-
Rocksteady performance

Wednesday 18th December-
Y1/2/3 performances to
parents- 9.30am/ 2pm and
5.30pm ‘Christmas around
the world’
Thursday 19th December-
Y4/5/6 performances-
9.30am/2pm and 5.30pm

Friday 20th December-
Christmas Lunch
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This morning, our Year 3s enjoyed a hands-on
DT session making sandwiches, followed by an

adventurous afternoon exploring Tehidy
Woods as part of their geography studies.

Their curiosity and enthusiasm were infectious!

Yesterday’s flurries of snow brought
excitement across the school, with delighted

faces pressed against windows. While the snow
didn’t settle, I’ve posted important information

about our adverse weather procedures on
Dojo for your reference.

Finally, we’re looking forward to seeing you at
next week’s parent meetings. As always,

please don’t hesitate to reach out to one of the
team if you have any questions or concerns.

Warm regards,
Mrs French



Should pineapple be allowed on
pizza?

T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: poldice      

13/12

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 2f!  
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House Point Results
15/11
243
382
258
271

22/11
201
240
190
242

29/11 6/128/11
208
255
223
305
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We have had an exciting time in Year 2 this week. In
English we went on a dragon hunt. We looked high
and low. Inside and outside. Below and in between.
This helped us to understand prepositions and the
job they do in a sentence. In history we made fire

sticks and acted the story. This helped us to
remember the important facts about the Great Fire

of London.

Year 3 completed some Geography fieldwork on
Carn Brea this week. They used their compass
and map skills to locate features on a map. We

also learned about the Stone and Iron Age
settlements on the hill to link with our History

learning.

Year 2

In English this week year 1 have been working
really hard to create wonderful Space booklets.

The booklets include a contents page, 3
information pages and a glossary. The children

were amazing at remembering their capital
letters, finger spaces and full stops, as well as

adding question marks when needed.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
The year 5 children have been working

really hard this week on their news reports
but we couldn't let an opportunity pass to

play in the snow shower. We were proud at
how the children settled back to their

learning afterwards.  



The year 5 children have been
working really hard this week on

their news reports but we couldn't
let an opportunity pass to play in
the snow shower. We were proud
at how the children settled back

to their learning afterwards. 

This week, Year 4 has been exploring the
fascinating world of electrical circuits! The
children have been learning how to create

circuits using batteries, wires, and bulbs.
They investigated how to connect the

components to make the bulb light up. It's
been an exciting hands-on experience that

has sparked curiosity and encouraged
problem-solving skills.

Year 4

Year 6
This week year 6 created

their final design for a
mineshaft pulley system
applying their knowledge

of pulleys and gears.

Year 5



Please  bring in
donations for the bingo
to your class teacher.

Thank you!




